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                    Scholastic Book Sale 

                   
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Our annual Book Sale is once again available to visit in the school building from Monday 28th October to Friday 
1st November. Sales in previous years have always been a great success! To enable parents/carers to have the 
opportunity to view the books on sale themselves, the Book Sale will be open for parents, carers and families to 
visit, with their children, at the following times during that week - 

 

Monday 28th October 3.15pm- 4pm Please just come to the 
main school door and 
members of staff will 
show you to the Hub 
where the books are 

available to browse and 
purchase 

School Parent Meeting Evening 
Tuesday 29th October 

4.00pm- 6.55pm 

School Parent Meeting Evening 
Wednesday 30th October 

4.00pm- 6.55pm 

Thursday 31st October 3.15pm- 4pm 

Friday 1st November 3.15pm- 4pm 

 
Children will also have the opportunity to visit our Book Sale during the school and nursery day to browse books 
and stationary however, purchases will only be able to be made during the times when the Book Sale is 
open to parents and families as detailed above, and therefore, children should not bring any money into 
school or nursery. There is absolutely no need to make any purchases at all and we hope that these 
arrangements will be supportive of all our families’ individual circumstances and ease any additional pressures.  
Prices of books start at £2.99 and information about some of the books that will be available is provided via the 
link here-. The books - Travelling Book Fairs (scholastic.co.uk) 
 
Unfortunately, we are unable to take electronic payments at the Book Sale, therefore, all payments for purchases 
require to be made in cash please. To help with the practicalities of cash transactions we would appreciate it if 
we could round up to the nearest 50p or pound eg an item costing £2.99 will be rounded to £3.00 or an item 
costing £2.49 will be rounded £2.50 etc. Any extra ‘small change’ will go to school funds to be used to support 
learning experiences for all pupils. 
 
We would like to thank you for your continued support with our Book Sales. We believe that they are an exciting 
and engaging way to promote reading in children. In addition, any profits made will be used, as they are each 
year, to enhance the range of literacy resources and variety of texts that are available for our children to enjoy in 
school and nursery.  
 
Kindest regards, 

 
Jackie Toman 
Principal Teacher 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/the-books

